
From: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:45 PM 
To: Olivia Kreegel <okreegel@mrc.org> 
Subject: RE: Vermont Public Records Request - Former AG Donovan 

 
Hello, Olivia, 
 
I write in response to your request for records below. The Attorney General’s Office is not the 
custodian of the records you seek. To the extent you seek records related to a former attorney 
general, you may contact the Vermont State Archives & Records Administration with your request. I 
have included a link to their website: https://sos.vermont.gov/vsara/research/executive-
branch/state-officers/attorneys-general/.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 
  
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
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